
Audio & written contibutions need to be back with us by Sunday 24th October 

We need audio contributions - Use between one to10 words and record on a device using Voice 
Memo App and send to priorymurmuration@gmail.com

Join in with pop up workshops where you can help Jenny McCabe to print a huge Murmuration. keep 
an eye out for dates and locations.

Murmurations
Nature became very important to many people during the lockdowns. 

Did nature help you through this time?  Did you explore local green spaces?  
Did you notice the birds in your garden more and hear their songs?  

We̓d like you to share what that meant to you.  
WE NEED YOUR HELP TO CREATE A NEW ARTWORK

Please use words and phrases, thoughts, feelings or names to capture your Please use words and phrases, thoughts, feelings or names to capture your 
experiences of nature during lockdown.

Instructions for contibuting a starling message 
1. Print out this sheet 
2. Cut out the starling
3. Write your message on back
4. Either bring them into Lancaster Priory Monday to Sat-
urday between 9am and 4pm or post to Lancaster Priory
Lancaster Priory Office, Priory Close, Lancaster, LA1 1YZ

We need written contributions and many starlings - Please cutout the starling and write your words on 
the back of a starling and drop off at the priory (see address below)


